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Vote by mail has been a great system for Oregon for many years and there is not a 

single reason to make a change. It's: 

~convenient for voters wherever they live, no matter if they drive or not 

~ a boon to everyone with mobility issues 

~means no one has to drive to a polling station, find parking and stand in a line on 

election day 

~no risk of voter intimidation at the polls 

~no risk of bad weather affecting voter turnout 

 

 

 


